
Greetings from Tempe to you all!

It was good to talk to Ruth last Wed. and we sure do hope & pray that both you and 

Clarence will return to good health again soon. Now I know what it is like to enjoy balmy 
summer weather in the midst of winter and its great to get away from all the snow 
shoveling. Now I’ll get a chance to see Carla & Rick’s cabin in the mountains this 
weekend & other places. I sent cards to Hawaii & Tennessee also. 


I leave here the 26th. Your “in-law”. Elsa.
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